
Great Aussie Bush Camp 

This week, 41 students set off to the Great Aussie Bush Camp on Wednesday 
morning. They have had an amazing time and challenged themselves in many ways, 
made new friendships and experienced new activities.  
Mud world, County Fair and the giant swing were some of the highlights. 
On Thursday they spent the afternoon on the beach at Tea Gardens, which is always a 
highlight for many students. 
Thank you to Mrs Knight for her organisation of camp once again this year.  

2 Nov 2018  
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T H E  D I A R Y  

Thursday 8th November 
League Tag Gala Day 

Friday 9th November 
Tadpoles Program 
Remembrance Day & 
K Red Assembly 
Tuesday 13th November 
Beach Safety Day 
Friday 16th November 
Tadpoles Program 
Reg Kelly Cricket 
Monday 26th Nov-7th Dec 
Intensive Swimming 
Tuesday 4th December 
KKHS Year 6 Transition 
Tuesday 11th December 
Year 6 Graduation 
Thursday 13th December 
Year 6 Fun Day 

Friday 14th December 
Presentation Day 
Wednesday 19th December 
Last day of Term 4 for 
Students 
Tuesday 29th January 
Staff return 2019 
Wednesday 30th January 
Students return 2019 
Thursday 31st January 
Kinder students start 
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Partners in 
Learning  

Mon 5 Nov 1/2 Yellow 
Mon 12 Nov 1 Orange 

Mon 19 Nov K Red 
9.30 am in the 

classroom 

You Can Do It 
Investing in 

Parents Sessions 
Mon 26th Nov, Mon 3rd 

Dec, Mon 10th Dec. 
9.30 am –10.30am 
More Information 

to Follow 
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Breakfast Club Coordinator 

We are on the lookout for a new Breakfast Club 
Coordinator for 2019. Both Kim Smith and Cheryl 
Gillard, who have run our Breakfast Club so brilliantly 
for the past few years, are hanging up their aprons at 
the end of the year. Both ladies have done an 
outstanding job and will be greatly missed! 
Our Breakfast Club is supported by Red Cross and if we 
are unable to find a volunteer coordinator for next year, 
sadly we would lose this funding and it would not be 
available to us again. Therefore, it is vital that we try 
and find someone, or a few people, to take this on. 
Breakfast Club is always very well attended and our 
Stage 3 students have started taking on serving duties 
to support this for our school. 
Both Kim and Cheryl are more than happy to support 
the handover of Breakfast Club, which involves some 
correspondence with Red Cross, ordering food and 
buying supplies once a week.  
Please leave a message at the office to speak to me 
about what it entails if you can assist in any way. 

Mixed League Tag Gala Day 

On Thursday 8th November, selected students in years 
4, 5 and 6 will compete in a non-competitive League Tag 
Gala day at ‘The Basin’, Mount View. Student will be 
transported by private vehicles and will need to be at 
school no later than 8.30am to ensure we are at the 
grounds for the first game at 9.30am. Students are to 
wear Full sports uniform and will be supplied with a 
jersey on the day. The gala day is expected to be 
finished at approx. 2pm where students will return to 
school. Please see Mrs Lantry if you have any questions.   

Reg Kelly Cricket Round 4 

On Friday 16th November, the school’s cricket team will 
compete against Tenambit Public School in Round 4 of 
the Reg Kelly Cricket competition. Students will need to 
be at school in their full sports uniform as normal for 
the morning session. Students will have an early lunch 
and leave to walk to the Kurri Senior Cricket Oval at 
10.30am for an 11am match. Parents are welcome to 
walk with us and support the team on the day. Students 
will return to school upon completion of the match. 
Please see Mrs Lantry if you have any questions. 

Surf Fun Safety Day 

All Stage 3 students have the opportunity to further 
develop their awareness of water safety at Stockton 
Beach on Tuesday 13th November, at a Surf Fun Day, co-
ordinated by Hunter Life Saving. The excursion is $25.00 
per student with the first 60 students who return their 
permission notes and payment securing their spot.  

All information has been provided on the note, but please 
see Mrs Lantry if you have any questions about this 
fabulous experience.  

Library News  
Our library classes are well under way for term 4 with 
most classes exploring World Book Online. The junior 
classes are also learning how to operate laptops including 
how to carry them carefully and how to use ctl, alt and 
delete (a little tricky for small hands!). 
A reminder to all families, that borrowing will finish for 
2018 at the end of week 7. This will leave weeks 8, 9 and 
10 for returning of books and hopefully, a stocktake. I will 
then have time to recover, glue, repair and re-shelve our 
stock ready for next year. I have been watching the new 
book stock and lots of students are showing lots of 
interest in them and checking them out very quickly, 
which I find very encouraging. 
Our Term 3 Scholastic Star Readers are Jake H and 
Shianne F. They are both very deserving winners as they 
are very frequent borrowers.  
The latest Scholastic Book Club orders were due back at 
school this week, so I will process them on Thursday. 
There will be one more issue this term. 
Thanks for your continuing support of your school library. 
Tracy Foggett – Teacher Librarian 

 

PBL Awards for this week  

Be Safe Alyssa P 4/5 Violet  
Be Respectful Bailey T 4/5 Violet  

Be an Active Learner Destiny 2/3 Green  

Ribbit Award Orange, Yellow & Indigo 
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P&C News  
As we head into Term 4 you might start thinking about 
new uniforms for next year. The Uniform Shop is open 
Mondays and Fridays 8:45 – 9:15am. It is located 
between the boys and girls toilets. It is manned by a 
wonderful volunteer that sometimes may be unavailable 
during these times due to work commitments, so in that 
instance please leave your order form at the Office and 
our Uniform Lady will attend to it ASAP.  
We will let the kids get over the Halloween treats before 
having a Lolly Stall later in the term, as our first specific 
fundraiser. Remember, the canteen is our biggest 
ongoing fundraiser. If you can help out,  even for a few 
hours a term, volunteers are always welcome. 
Next Friday 9 November the canteen will be making a 
special treat. Freshly made muffins for recess! They will 
be in variety of flavours in both mini and large. No need 
to pre order,  just order on the day or buy at the 
window during recess. A reminder and pricing details 
will be on our facebook page next week.  
Check out our facebook page for updates on all things P 
& C (Canteen, Uniform Shop, Fundraisers, Activities) and 
remember, members and comments are always 
welcome, so get in touch at:        @Pelaw Main P & C 

 

 Merilyn Burton - Principal  

Garage Sale 
Saturday, 3rd November   

  7.00am- 11.00am 

Kurri Kurri & District  

Preschool Kindergarten Inc 
Cnr Tarro & Boundary Street,  

Spion Kop NSW 2327 

Please come along to raise money  

to assist farmers in need. 

A great variety of toys, books,  

Bric-a-brac & more. 

 

$2.00 sausage sandwiches for sale. 
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